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Tori PEDEN

My principal place of residence is in the Wairewa
subdivision of the Banks Peninsula Community
Board area.

Firstly, I would like to thank the community for
letting me be their Board representative for the
past three years. I have enjoyed it and I feel I

have achieved a few things; 
Little River Tennis/Netball courts (all going to plan) will be
reinstated by Christmas this year. Banks Peninsula has seen its
budget doubled for extra metaling of gravel roads. Funding is in
the budget for the Playground extension (behind the shops),
and the restoration of the Coronation Library. And with input
from the community, well overdue drainage works are starting
soon around the village.
I look forward to further advocating for the community to
council and other organizations and helping the community
further its resilience. 
Having lived in the area for 18 years, with two children at school
and Playcentre, and helping run our family business, I find
Wairewa is a fantastic place to live, work and explore.


